
Dakota College at Bottineau 
Dean’s Council 

 
DATE:  January 17, 2017 
PRESENT:  Larry Brooks, Dan Davis, Kayla O’Toole, Sandy Hageness, Dr. Migler and Lisa Mock 
 

Meeting Agenda - Topic Responsible 
Party 

Discussion/Outcome 

1. Enrollment 
 

Brooks New student enrollment; 25 resident and 9 non-resident students. 
 

2. NDUS & Campus Reports 
 
a. Academic and Student Affairs 

 
b. Distance Education Council/Distance 

Ed. and Academic Support Services 
 
 
 
 

c. Public Affairs Council 
 

 
 
 

 
d. Administrative Affairs / Business 

Affairs 
 

 
e. NJCAA Mon Dak / Athletics 

 
 

 
f. Chancellor’s Cabinet / Dean’s Update 

 
 
Brooks 
 
O’Toole 
 
 
 
 
 
Hageness  
 
 
 
 
 
Mock 
 
 
 
Davis 
 
 
 
Migler 

 
Will have a meeting with Turtle Mountain Community College to 
discuss becoming a full partner or satellite program.   
 
To date online spring semester has over 300 students; 630 classes.  
St. John signed on for dual credit with six students and Surrey is in 
process of coming on board for a new class offered by Gary 
Albrightson. Community Ed sign language class has twelve students 
registered.   
 
Processing design with Presto for the athletic page.  Working on radio 
testimonials.  Joey Clemens, Student Nurse will be on this week; 
covering winter weather safety.  DCB will be part of the “Visit 
Bottineau” promotion on KMOT.  Team is pulling together ad ideas for 
this promotion. 
 
Lisa was in Minot last week for training, primarily on the budget 
process.  The Business Office team will meet with Dr. Migler over the 
next few weeks. 
 
Basketball split this last weekend and hockey swept.  Wayne Johnson 
has signed two basketball players for next season and Alison has 
signed one volleyball player as of last week.  
 
Dr. Migler presented at the Senate Appropriations yesterday.  
Discussion held on Gov Burgum’s budget proposal.   
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